
(Translation) 

 

 

A Security Services Provider in Hong Kong Joins SECOM Group 

Boosting Our Security Services Business in Asian Market 

 

 

Tokyo, Japan, February 5, 2021 - SECOM CO., LTD. (“SECOM”, headquartered in 

Shibuya-ku, Tokyo: President and Representative Director Ichiro Ozeki) has acquired all 

outstanding shares of a security services provider in Hong Kong, and made it SECOM’s 

subsidiary. 

 

The company was a subsidiary of Johnson Controls International PLC (headquartered 

in Cork, Ireland), and it offers market-leading security systems mainly for residential 

properties and small and medium-sized businesses, as well as large companies, in Hong 

Kong. These solutions provide individuals, families and businesses with security and 

peace of mind.  

 

SECOM is operating its security services in 13 countries and territories, in addition to 

Japan, and providing advanced security services mainly for offices and other corporate 

facilities. The transaction enables SECOM to further expand its presence in Asia. 

 

The SECOM Group will maximize the synergy with the company to further expand its 

security service operations in the global market, to deliver safety and peace of mind, and 

to make life more comfortable and convenient. 

 

 

＜Overview of the new subsidiary＞ 

Name Headquarters Closing  Date 

ADT Alarm Monitoring Hong Kong Limited Hong Kong February 5, 2021 

 

Note: This document is an English translation of A Security Services Provider in Hong Kong Joins SECOM Group 

Boosting Our Security Services Business in Asian Market. SECOM CO., LTD provides this translation for your 

reference and convenience only and without any warranty as to its accuracy or otherwise. 


